
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 25, 2023 
 
Mr. Frank LoCastro 
Assistant Vice President for Facilities & Campus Operations 
Stevens Institute of Technology 
Hoboken, NJ 07030 

 
RE: Groundskeeping Services – Organic, Non-chemical Shrub and Lawn Care 

Dear Frank, 

For the past several years we have maintained the Stevens campus using best practices that support the 
university’s sustainability goals and objectives. We have achieved this by employing methods that begin by 
selecting an appropriate selection of grasses and floral planting beds. With those considered selections in 
place, we continuously work to improve campus soil conditions, exclusively use organic fertilizers, and weed 
control products, perform routine mowing (using electric mowers), and by installing, and maintaining 
campus irrigation systems. 

 
In the instance that Cambridge would need to treat any tree, shrub, or lawn area, we are committed to 
utilizing only organic products instead of relying on traditional chemical herbicides and pesticides. 

 
In the past 5-6 years we have not used any non-organic products at Stevens Institute of Technology. 

Please let me know if you have any other questions. 

Thank you, 
 
Dante Diaz 
Director of Operations 
Cambridge Floral 
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